
Town of Stockbridge 

Monthly Town Board Minutes 

7:00 p.m. Wednesday April 11, 2018 

Stockbridge Community Hall 

 

Chairman Ken Schaefer called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  Present were Supervisor Jeff Yelton, Supervisor Connie 

Loewe, Clerk Janene Van Hoorn, Treasurer Ralph Schmid, Road Supervisor Jerry Ortlieb, and twelve town residents and 

guests.   

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

The Clerk verified that notices were posted.  

Jeff Yelton made a motion to approve the agenda.  Seconded by Connie Loewe.  Motion Carried.   

Public Comment: None 

Connie Loewe made a motion to approve the March meeting minutes as printed. Seconded by Jeff Yelton.  Motion Carried. 

Town roads, equipment and buildings discussion:  Road weight limits will be removed April 23, 2018.   The water softener is 

installed and working well.  Ortlieb gave an update on equipment maintenance.   

Discussion regarding development of a manure hauling ordinance occurred.   

No objection was voiced for the Certified Survey Map on behalf of Daniel Vogt. 

Update on Elections: The clerk updated the board on Senate District 1 Special Primary and Special Election dates. 

Review correspondence/communications:  The board reviewed the personal property doomage roll. 

The Treasurer’s Report was presented. Jeff Yelton made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report as presented.  Seconded 

by Connie Loewe.  Motion Carried. 

Jeff Yelton made a motion to approve and pay the bills as presented to the board.  Seconded by Connie Loewe.  Motion 

Carried.  

Being no further business, Jeff Yelton made a motion to adjourn.  2nd by Connie Loewe.  Meeting adjourned 7:31 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted,   

 

Janene Van Hoorn, Stockbridge Town Clerk 

 

 


